
I am opposed to the drastic budget cut to the MCFSC from the current $100,000 to $25,000. The MCFSC 
will soon be announced as California’s 2nd State Assembly District Nonprofit of the Year. They have 
proved to be a very effective agency. This season is the worst ever for fire danger. We need to do all we 
can to try to be fire safe. This is not the time to cut funding for the MCFSC. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lori Vest 
Potter Valley 

 


